
From: Michael Platt <Michael.Platt@transgrid.com.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 10 May 2022 11:59 AM 
To: Jessica Fountain <Jessica.Fountain@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: 2022-252 Notice of Exhibition – Dendrobium Mine Extension Project (SSI-33143123) 
 
Good Morning, 
 

Transgrid reference number:   2022-252 
                 
Proposal:   Notice of Exhibition – Dendrobium Mine Extension Project (SSI-33143123) 
 

Please find Transgrid response below: 
 

Transgrid advise this is a customer project.  
 
A Mod Agreement was signed and work is underway to mitigate these mining activities.  
 
Zaid Khan is the PM for Transgrid.  
 
The 330kV Avon to Macarthur Transmission Line (TL17) crosses directly above Customer’s existing 
Longwalls 6 to 8, and the not yet extracted Longwall 19 in Area 3A.  
 
Transgrid has previously completed a feasibility study to assess impact on the transmission line 
assets, including towers Tower 14 and Tower 15 of 330kV single circuit transmission line TL17.  
 
Following the Feasibility Report a Scoping Study was conducted which provided a detailed 
assessment to best meet the requirements of both Transgrid and the Customer.  
 
A Modification Agreement was executed to undertake Works to mitigate the impact from mine 
subsidence including strengthening over-utilised members on towers T14 and T15 and install roller 
blocks on earth wire and conductors, which now mitigates the impact of the mine expansion. 
 
Regards 
 
Michael 
 
 
Michael Platt 
Development Assessment and Control Officer | Community and Policy 
______________________________________________________________ 
 
Transgrid | 200 Old Wallgrove Road, Wallgrove, NSW, 2766 
T: (02) 9620 0161 M: 0427 529 997 

E: Michael.Platt@transgrid.com.au W: www.transgrid.com.au 
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https://www.transgrid.com.au/privacy. Any use, dissemination, distribution, reproduction of this email is prohibited. Unless explicitly 
attributed, the opinions expressed in this e-mail are those of the author only and do not represent the official view of TransGrid. E-mail 
communications with TransGrid may be subject to automated e-mail filtering, which could result in the delay or deletion of a legitimate e-
mail before it is read by its intended recipient. TransGrid does not accept liability for any corruption or viruses that arise as a result of 
this e-mail. 
 
"COVID-19 UPDATE: TransGrid office personnel have transitioned to working remotely, staying home to keep our people and 
community safe while working to ensure that we continue to provide the support you need during these uncertain times. We appreciate 
staying connected is important so while face-to-face meetings have been suspended due to physical distancing requirements, we offer 
other ways for you to contact us, meet with us and access the people, information and resources you require." Please consider the 
environment before printing this e-mail. 
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